[image: ]

12th May 2025


Dear Parent/Guardian,
To ensure our Year 11 students feel fully supported and prepared for their maths GCSE we will be running a revision session during May half term on Friday 30th May from 10am to 12pm. 
The session will involve revising multiples topics we expect to see in Papers 2 (Wednesday 4th June) and 3 (Wednesday 11th June). The session will take place in the maths classrooms.  
Students will not be required to wear their uniform for the session but will be required to follow the usual behaviour expectations of a normal school day and bring their equipment (mini whiteboard, whiteboard pen and black pen). Please ensure your child arrives to the school from 9.45am, for a prompt 10am start.
As we have limited space available, places will be awarded on a ‘first-come first-served’ basis. To secure your child’s place, please return the reply slip below to Ms M Liebling-Davis. If you have any queries, please email mli@little-lever.bolton.sch.uk. 
Yours faithfully,
Ms M Liebling-Davis 
(Leader of Maths, Little Lever School)




Maths Half Term Revision Sessions
I give permission for my child _____________________________ (child’s name) to attend the Maths Revision session on Friday 30th  May 2025


Signed ________________________________________ (parent/guardian)    Date: ___________________
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